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From the Director, Department of Transportation, submitting a passive review contract with the
Wisconsin Department of Transportation, in the total amount of $206,079 for: RedLine transit
services during closure of Capital Drive access roads to Interstate 41 (I-41); GoldLine transit services
during the closure of the Wisconsin Avenue bridge over I-41; and Route 56 transit services during the
closure of the Hank Aaron State Trail as a result of the Zoo Interchange Freeway Reconstruction
Project for the period effective  July 1, 2017, through August 31, 2017. (PASSIVE REVIEW;
INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE COMMITTEE)
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